
 The Railer Basketball Program would like to send out a special 

“THANK YOU” 

to the entire city of Lincoln and the 
surrounding communities for the overwhelming support shown to 

the basketball team throughout the entire season. 
 

The “RAILER NATION” 
dominated every arena on the road to the State Tournament  

making a dream come true for all of us. 
This along with an emotional homecoming spectacular has left us 

with memories to last a lifetime.   
 

To the best fans ever: 
Thanks for an amazing journey! 

 
Coach Al 

Coaches:  Eric, Gregg, Brandon, JMac, Louie, Alan 
and their families 

 

 

 


